DKC Membership Meeting: March 16, 1998

Following a program given by David Hancock, representing the
Durham Search and Rescue team, the meeting was called to
order by President, Richard Perschel.

The minutes from the February 16, 1998 meeting were approved
as printed in the club newsletter.

President’s Report: Richard thanked Joanna Burley for her
efforts on behalf of the awards committee and also expressed
his and Betty’s appreciation for being invited, as guests, to
attend said program.

Treasurer’s Report:

Checking account: $11,721.37
FTF 1,802.56
Balance due on loan: 17,996.74
Financial Mgt. Account: 22,700.17

Stella Maunsell, Membership Ch. read the following names of
people applying for member-candidacy:

Tracy Fletcher and Maggie Lutz Weber
Jane Masters was accepted as a regular DKC member.

Stella, as Education Coordinator, distributed flyers to in-
terested members regarding the April 18th- pet education pro-
gram to be held at Northgate Mall.

Jack Sappenfield reported that on April 5th the DKC will host
a tracking test with 10 TD tracks. Food volunteers are still
needed.

Terri Toohil, reporting as newsletter editor, requested
information on club activities and events for inclusion in
the newsletter. Terri reminded members that we are now “on
the Web."” E g

Connie Howard, reporting for the spring show, stated that
entries are down this year by about 300 dogs.

Judy Ortiz, obedience chairperson for the spring show, re-
ported that she is all set with stewards.

Betty McAllister invited the membership to an open discussion
on conformation on April 2nd at 7:00 at the DKC building.

AKC Delegate, Lisa Connelly, presented a report on AKC hap-
penings. Her report will be included in the next club news-
letter.

Maps on how to get to the Harris Road property will be




included in the next newsletter. George Beglane is desighing
these maps.

Following several brags the meeting was adjourned at 9:05
p.m.

Minutes submitted by:

Marjorie J. White, Recording Secretary
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